
 

 

May 24, 2016 

To : Lasallian Community 

From : Dr. Gerardo Janairo 
  Chancellor 
 
Re : Participation in the 3rd DLSU No Impact Experiment Events 
 

 
In line with De La Salle University’s mission-vision of being “a leading learner-centered and research 
university that is attuned to a sustainable Earth,” I encourage everyone in the Lasallian community to 
participate in the various events under the 3rd DLSU No Impact Experiment this June, as part of our 
contribution to the celebration of the World Environment Month. 
 
The 3rd DLSU No Impact Experiment is a program absorbed by my office and is a joint endeavour of 
people from various departments.  The workshops, lectures and other activities that will be held from 
June 13th to 24th in various venues on campus and at STC are designed to raise consciousness about the 
deterioration of our environment, and the help our Earth needs from us so that it can start healing.  
Since these activities aim to prompt us to realize our responsibilities as members of the environment, 
they can serve as alternative classes or as the “4th hour” for all classes. 
 
 The No Impact Experiment, on the other hand, enjoins everyone to try for two weeks a lifestyle that will 
lessen our carbon footprint.  Please encourage your students and friends to sign up for it, record and be 
proud of their contribution toward the preservation of our natural resources.  
 
I am counting on everyone’s support in making this a successful series of events that coincides with our 
University Vision-Mission Week, for the benefit of our environment. 
 
For inquiries, please call the Campus Sustainability Office at local 272, the BNSCWC at local 233, and the 
CLA-RASO at local 328. 
 
Thank you very much. 
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